
Keghart lance une pétition

 

 
11 October 2020
Dear Reader (Canadian citizens and permanent residents),
Re: House of Commons Petition e-2885 (opened on 9th October 2020 and will close on 8th November 2020; to
date 1361 signatures collected )
Thank you for your support in signing the petition addressed to the government of Canada related to the Azeri-
Turkish aggression (2555 signatures). The House of Commons (Parliament of Canada) has approved to circulate
the petition on its official government site to verify the authenticity of the signatures. It’s important that a
specified number of signatures get collected.
Please take a moment and click on House of Commons Petition e-2885
It will open the site. Scroll all the way down. Once you have signed, you will receive a note for verification. Answer
to that note.
Thank you for your cooperation. With your help we are confident that the Government of Canada will take
appropriate action.
Respectfully,
Arusyak Karapetyan
Armen Charchoglyan
Anahit Armenakyan
Bella Gharibyan
Dikran Abrahamian
Kevork Tanielian
Mary Hakobyan
Canada’s Move Network
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